
Submitter: Elizabeth  Delfert 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I am a 70 year old resident of Redmond, Oregon. We moved to Oregon from Missouri 

in 2018. I have been so impressed with the ease, convenience, comfort and security 

of mail in voting in Oregon. I am absolutely in favor of keeping our current process of 

mail in voting and am TOTALLY AGAINST SB210. 


